Thursday, September 19, 1968

Glenn Holland

Mr. Glenn Holland, of Palestine, died Saturday in the Palestine Memorial Hospital.

Mr. Holland, a retired railroad switchman, had lived in Palestine the last 50 years. He was a
member of the Methodist Church, and of the Railway Trainmen's Association.

Graveside funeral services were held at 4 p.m. Monday in the Cedar Grove Cemetery, with
Reyv. Carroll Sancher officiating.

Survivors include two brothers, Hal and J. Roy Holland, both of Palestine; a sister, Mrs.
John Arrington of Palestine.

Waller Funeral Home was in charge of arrangements.
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